REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS TO LOCATE A
QUADRICYCLE HIRE OPERATION ON
RECREATIONAL RESERVE AT SUMNER

The Council has received enquiries from members of the public to locate a quadricycle hire
operation on Council reserve at Sumner. Subsequent to these enquiries, and considering an
officer report recommendation, the Council has conditionally approved the granting of a
Concession Licence to allow a commercial recreation provider to display and operate
quadricycles from a defined 20-m2 area of Recreation Reserve RS 3549, in close proximity
to Cave Rock. The Council intends the term of the licence will be for a period of one (1) year,
with a right of renewal being subject to the results of the Councils Sumner Concept Plan
Consultation supporting the quadricycle operation

Any person or organisation wishing to obtain information may do so by contacting:
Tony Hallams, Policy and Leasing Officer, Greenspace Unit, Christchurch City Council,
PO Box 237, Christchurch, or email tony.hallams@ccc.govt.nz

Any person or organisation wishing to submit a proposal, lodge an objection, or make a
submission, should do so by 10 November 2004.



